
JAS - Mondays- Y5/6

Football-  Wednesday- Y3-6

Chess - Wednesday- Y3-6

Ball club - Thursday- Y3-6

Book club - Wednesday- Y3-6

Dance Club - Thursday- Y3-6

Singing Club - Thursday- Y3-6

Drama Club - Thursday- Y3-6

More information and booking on the

link below

https://forms.gle/y6WRGeMH4ogbdyMV9

Braeburn Bulletin

World Mental Health Day

Upcoming Events
14.10.25-15.10.25- Parents evening

23.10.25- Flu immunisations (more

information sent via dojo from the

admin team)

 23.10.25- EYFS and nursery halloween

disco from 2pm-2:45pm

23.10.25- Y1, Y2 and Y3 halloween disco

from 3:45pm-4:45pm

23.10.25- Y4, Y5 and Y6 halloween disco

from 5pm-6pm

24.10.25- Break up for half term

After School
Activities

We have had a great day in school celebrating World

Mental Health Day by wearing yellow in school. We

want children at Braeburn to recognise the

importance of prioritising their wellbeing.

Our PSHE curriculum includes a range of activities

which support children’s understanding of positive

mental health and wellbeing. Including strategies

which can be used to improve this further.

A message from Mr Willson
It has been lovely to welcome families into school

this week. Thank you to the parents and family

members who joined us for the KS1 Harvest

festival. It was lovely to see how proud the KS1

children were of their performance.

Also thank you to all KS2 and EYFS parents who

attended open doors.
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Attendance updates

Ever-changing
weather!
With the weather becoming
increasingly unpredictable ,
please can your child come into
school with appropriate
clothing particularly a coat. 

Please remember we have a
swap shop for coats in Soft
Start located off the KS1
playground. 

Halloween Disco - Thursday 23  Octoberrd

As the seasons change and the inevitable winter
bugs start to circulate, we want to work with you to

try to maintain your child’s attendance at school.
We know that illness is a natural worry, but

maintaining consistent school attendance is vital for
your child's  overall development.

Minor symptoms are okay. For a cold, cough, or a
runny nose—we kindly ask that you send them in.
These symptoms are normal this time of year and

shouldn't cause them to miss out on learning.
A dose of Calpol or another paracetamol-based

remedy before school can help them feel
comfortable and focused throughout the day.

Thank you for your continued support!

EYFS- 2pm-3pm
Y1, Y2 and Y3- 3:30pm-4:30pm

Y4, Y5 and Y6 5pm-6pm

Cost= £2 which includes a drink and
snack. Payable on parentpay

Please ensure your child is signed in by a
grown up and collected by a grown up. 
Look out for more details on Classdojo



Community news
More than Books


